COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

May 27, 2015

Mr. Don Valentine

White River City Investments
P.O. Box 881090

Steamboat Springs, CO 80488

Re:  WRC Wet Pit, Permit No. M-2014-063, Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-1

Dear Mr. Valentine:

On May 27, 2015 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision
application submitted to the Division on May 22, 2015, addressing the following:

e Technical Revision to relocate the topsoil stockpile from the eastern pit

boundary to the south side of the mining boundary to satisfy the floodplain
requirements of Rio Blanco County.

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 1 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into
Permit No. M-2014-063. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2014-063 remain
in full force and effect.

The estimated liability amount of $60,012.71 is considered adequate at this time.

If you need additional information, please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining
and Safety, Grand Junction Field Office, 101 S. 3rd St., Suite 301, Grand Junction, Colorado
81501, telephone no. 970.241.2042.

Sincerely,

“Z =2 o

Travis Marshall
Environmental Protection Specialist

cc: Jonathan Leif Joy
JSC, INC.
P.O. Box 1153
Meeker, CO 81641
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